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Year 0-2 Football (Soccer) Skills Programme (Term 4, 2024) 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

We welcome children new to the sport, as well as those experienced in Football. 

These sessions will be run by experienced Football coaches from ‘Top Corner Kids’.  
This onsite, afterschool & lunchtime programme is designed to be fun, supportive and inclusive.  

 

Location: 

 

Pinehurst School Fields 

Day: 

Time: 

Thursday 

Session 1: 12:40pm – 1:25pm, Session 2: 3:30pm – 4:15pm 

*NB – your child will only be participating in one time slot for the Term.  

Dates: 

Weather 
Conditions: 

Thursday 17th October – Thursday 21st November (6 sessions) 

We will do our best to reschedule any sessions that are postponed due to 
the weather, however if we are unable to reschedule them within the Term 
then those sessions will be cancelled.  

Required: 

 

Pinehurst PE uniform.  
Suitable Footwear (sneakers or football/soccer boots) 
Shinpads (optional, recommended) 

Cost: 

Details: 

$95 per student  

Basic Age Appropriate Skills Programme 
Run by ‘Top Corner Kids’   
Visit Top Corner Kids Here  

Registration: Open – from 12pm, Monday 16th September 2024. 
Limited spaces are available. 
Registrations will close when the programme reaches capacity, or no later 
than 12pm, Thursday 26th September 2024. 

Please register online through the Pinehurst School website -  
Click here to register 

  

It is important to note when registrations close, Pinehurst School then commits the players to the event/sport and 
therefore has to honour these fees. If you were to withdraw your child after the registration closing date and ask for a 
refund, this would mean other parents are effectively paying for this fee. To be fair on other parents, students and their 
families, Pinehurst School will under no circumstances, refund deposits or monies paid after the registration closing date. 

 

 

Jack Taylor  
Teacher In Charge – Football Year 1-6 

 Phone: +64 (0)9 414 0960  
Email: Jack.Taylor@pinehurst.school.nz 

https://topcornerkids.co.nz/
https://www.pinehurst.school.nz/co-curricular/sport-at-pinehurst/sports-registration/

